Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
I'm emailing this FOI request because I'm trying to find out how much local authorities are spending on enhanced services for improving public health, and the extent to which GPs are involved in providing these services. Examples include smoking cessation services and sexual health services. 

Could you fill in this table please:

 

	 
	A list of public health enhanced services you commissioned or intend to commission
	The value of each of these
 
	How was/is each service being commissioned (ie, direct contract, tender process, AQP)
	Were/are these services being commissioned solely to GP practices?

	2016/17
	 
	 
	 
	 

	2015/16
	 
	 
	 
	 

	2014/15
	 
	 
	 
	 

	2013/14
	 
	 
	 
	 


ANSWER:  

The detailed listings of Public Health spend for 2016/17 are yet to be finalised, however please find attached completed table with the spend for previous years as requested.

The Council does not hold the 2016/17 information.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council
Legal Services

1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester, LE1 6UB
E-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 
